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Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 6:52 PM

To: Public Comment

Subject: Proposed 7-11

It is my opinion that we already have too many gas stations in the area of the old Long John Silvers. | would rather see an eatery
like Chic Fil A in that spot instead.

Thank you for your consideration,

Millie Orcutt

Sent from my iPhone


Kellie.Jones
05/12/2021




